
ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

        Welcome! 
Welcome back to the start of the summer term!  We hope you had a restful Easter.  This term is always a 
busy one, so keep your eyes open for dates and times on the newsletter, our noticeboard or the website! 

Our school value this term is Perseverance! 
 

     

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   National Offer Day – Primary School 

 

If you applied for a Reception place for 

September 2024, you will have received an 

email from eadmissions with your offer. 

You will need to log into your eadmissions  

account to see the outcome and to accept or 

decline the place by 30th April 2024. 

 

     

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                            19th April 2024 – Week 23 

       

 

 

 

                                                                    

 

 

Occur – verb – to happen, especially without 

being planned first; to exist or be present 

in a particular place 

 

 

Year 5 Trip to the Unicorn Theatre 

Panda and Whale Classes went to the Unicorn Theatre to see The Odyssey, which they 

thoroughly enjoyed; lots of sparkle, lots of music and a really fun way to see this classic story. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Let us run with the perseverance the race marked out for us.’ Hebrews 12:1 

 
“What does the Lord require from you, but to do justice, love kindness and to walk humbly with your God.”  (Micah 6:8)         

 



  

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 

 
Athletics Club 

Years 1 - 6 

 
 

 
Multi-sports 
Years R - 6 

 
STEM club 
Years 3 - 6 

 
Gymnastics 
Years R - 6 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Art Club 

Years R - 6 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  Street Dance 
Years R - 6 

 

   Boys’ Football 
Team Training 

 

 

All Clubs run from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  Please collect your child promptly at 4.30pm. 

Your child will need to have their PE kit in school for some of the clubs. 

Please book your child’s space on the School Gateway App.  If your child is entitled to Free School 

Meals, please book a free space for them, at a club of their choice, through the school office. 

    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    

 
 
 

 
 

On Wednesday 24th April at 9.00am 
we will have a workshop for parents 
on the theme of ‘Helping Your Child 
with Anxieties and Worries.’  Please 
come along as these workshops are a 
good place to learn about strategies to 
help your child. 
 

 
                          
        

                   Afterschool Activities Summer Term 

    

                 

 Girls’ Football  

                                               Team training 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

         

 

 

 

   

          

 

                                                                              

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  St George’s Day  

 

On Tuesday 23rd April, it is St George’s Day.  We will be 

celebrating this courageous advocate during worship 

and exciting and fun activities in class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

With Joy! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Milena & 
Umair 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Anastasia & 
Rosie-Ann 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Micha & 
Reuel 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Sherrie & 
Anaya 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Jayden & 
Mya 

Year 4 
Cheetahs Class 

Jai & 
Freddy 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Mishelle & 
Nathan 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Andre & 
Hargun 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Silmara & 
Naomi 

Attendance & Punctuality – 91.8% overall. 
We need to improve on attendance in Summer term! 

 Class % Lates Winner 

NUR Butterflies  84.6% 1 
 

 
A huge 
congratulations 
to Whales Class 
who have 
achieved 99.3% 
for attendance 
this week. 
Which class is 
going to 
challenge them 
and be the first 
class to 100% 
Punctuality is 
also improving! 
Keep it up! 
 

 

REC Giraffes 89.7% 0 

YR1 Dolphins 90.3% 3 

YR2 Hummingbirds 90.7% 1 

YR3 Orangutans 86.7% 3 

YR4 Cheetahs 97.5% 0 

YR5 Whales 99.3% 2 

YR5 Pandas 95.2% 1 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 90.5% 2 

             Dates for the Diary 

• 23rd April – St. George’s Day 

• 24th April – 9.00am – MHST workshop for parents/carers 

• 26th April – 9.10am – Orangutan Class Worship 

• 1st May – Year 4 trip to the Science Museum 

• 3rd May – 9.10am – Hummingbird Class Worship 

• 6th May – Bank Holiday – School closed 

• 7th May – Pupils return 

• 10th May – Dolphin Class Worship 

• 14th May – Reception Vision Testing  

• 17th May – YR1 Trip to Leeds Castle 

• 17th May – Giraffe Class Worship 

• 24th May – Butterfly Class Worship 
 

Attendance 
Please be reminded that we need to see medical evidence if your child’s attendance is below 90%. 
We need to see any texts, emails or appointment cards for any appointments your child has either 
during the school day or when they are off ill.  These can be shown to the office staff, emailed or 

handed in at the office. 
 



 

 


